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Austin Scott <ascott@lee-scott.org>

Dr. Cox Wants You to Know
1 message

Stan Cox <scox@lee-scott.org> Fri, May 12, 2023 at 3:32 PM
Reply-To: scox@lee-scott.org
To: ascott@lee-scott.org

Dear Lee-Scott Academy Family,

I want you to know that our Varsity Softball team had an outstanding season! Our Lady Warriors played in the AISA 3A
State Championship game last weekend. While the game didn’t end the way we wanted, our girls played their hearts out
and represented LSA well. Coach Deese and Coach Baker prepared the team to persevere and fight to the very end.
Congratulations Lady Warriors - AISA 3A State Championship Runner-Up! Job well done!

I want you to know that it was a wonderful morning as we celebrated our lower school mothers with breakfast. Each
mother received special gifts created by her child. It was great to see all the moms who make us better each day. Happy
Mother’s Day!

I want you to know that the Super Bowl is not just in February! After a football unit in PE where the students learned the
rules and skills of flag football, our PE department hosted a super bowl game where our top 5th grade team took on the
top 6th grade team. The 6th grade team was victorious with a 29-6 win over the 5th grade. Congratulations!

I want you to know that our Spanish II students completed their end-of-the-year project this week by creating pinatas! If
you were to come by Sra. Curry’s classroom you would see the creations that include Buc-ee the Beaver, Popcorn Boxes
and even Jud Scott Field! The pinatas turned out really well!

I want you to know that our media center hosted a publishing party to celebrate the completed projects of Sra. Zellner’s
Spanish IV students and their third grade reading buddies. The third grade buddies wrote a story and their Spanish IV
partner translated to Spanish. The third grade students illustrated the books which were bound and cataloged into the LSA
media center collection. Way to go, students!

I want you to know that we celebrated our school nurse this week during National School Nurse Day. Nurse Cathy
Keirstead has a gentle spirit who loves each child in our school. We are thankful for her medical expertise, excellent care
and wonderful personality. Thank you, Nurse Cathy, for all you do to take care of our students! We love and appreciate
you!

I want you to know our PTO officers for the 2023 - 2024 school year. Congratulations!

President - Kelly LaMar

Vice President - Miranda Nobles

Treasure - Liz Henderson

Secretary - Kelly Pearce

Past President - Ashley Brooks

I want you to know that seniors are completing their time at LSA. I have enjoyed seeing The seniors as they come to the
office to turn in their final paperwork before graduation. I cannot wait to see how they impact our city and community in the
coming years. I am so proud of them. We wish them the best as they begin new adventures as high school graduates!

 

Have a great weekend!

Happy Mother’s Day!
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Go Warriors!

Dr. Stan Cox
Head of School

 

Because of this, encourage the hearts of your fellow believers and support one another, just as you have already been
doing.                  1 Thessalonians 5:11

Lee-Scott Academy would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Lee-Scott
Academy directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm:
Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through
voice, SMS text, email, and social media.


